


 Finally, there is an increased safety factor in allowing increased human activity in such remote areas. 
We have personally weathered enough wildfires in our time in Cochise County to know how vulnerable 
we are to them, especially with worsening weather conditions. More people camping and driving in 
those areas would increase the likelihood of fires and it would be extremely difficult to rescue people 
trapped there by fires.  

 We hope we are not too late in expressing our concerns about the proposed road access to John Long 
Canyon and that you will take them into consideration as you decide whether or not to move forward 
with the proposal. 

 Respectfully,  

Peter and Marian Gierlach 

, AZ 

 




